
 

 
Dear Lexington Family- 
 
It is with tremendous enthusiasm that we begin our relationship with the Lexington Public 
Schools Community! We understand that many of you have had several years of care with a 
long-standing provider and transitions can be hard. Please know that we are committed to 
your child(ren) and family. I started this company so that I could provide an exceptional 
after-school experience for my own children and will provide nothing less to yours.  
 
Our program is a fun mix of homework support, enrichment activities, awesome clubs, and 
outside play, all with an eye to providing the social, emotional, and developmental supports 
all children deserve.  
 
We can’t wait to meet everyone and introduce our program and staff to the Lexington 
community.  Kidsborough Open House information will be posted by May 6th, including an 
event at each elementary school during the months of May or early June. 
 
Please reach out with any questions or concerns to: 
Lexington@kidsborough.com or 781-860-2151 
 
See you soon! 
 
Christeen Rohwer 
Owner 
 


